
 

CUSTOMS DEPARTMENT 
 

NOTICE TO COURIER SERVICES LICENSEE 

Submission of Import Courier Manifests through CCS – Go-live 

Courier Service Licensees are hereby informed that the Go-Live date for submission of Import 
Courier Manifests through the Cargo Community System (CCS) has been scheduled for 1 April 
2015. 

As from 1 April 2015 all Import Courier Manifests and any amendments thereof shall be submitted 
through the CCS as per Customs (Cargo Community System) Regulations 2008.  It is to be noted 
that Import Courier Manifests submitted from any MNS Front End System (FES) will no longer be 
validated in the Customs Management System (CMS).  

Courier Service Licensees are also informed that they have to call at the Customs Office (Manifest 
Unit), PATS for any amendments to Courier Manifests previously submitted through a FES. 
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